
HAPPY NEW YEAR! We hope all our Sweeney Families had a 

wonderful holiday break.  

As we look back on the first half of the school year, we hope you 

had a chance to join us at one of our many great events—Fall 

Carnival, Gingerbread Night, Family Dinner Nights.  Behind the 

scene, we also completed the Fall Box Tops drive, Student 

Directory, and Fall School Supplies. We want to thank all our 

volunteers.  We could not do this without you.  

Looking ahead, we have a lot going on before the end of the school 

year on May 31st.  Our next family night event will be on February 

9th with Movie Night!  Dona/ons and volunteers are needed so 

please let us know if you can help. More informa/on will be sent 

out the closer to the event date. As always, please Follow us on 

Facebook for updates on all our events throughout the year. 

Our next board mee/ng will be January 9th in the school cafeteria. 

We will begin discussion on our Mini-grant program,  2017-18 

Fundraiser, and upcoming events. We are also looking at ways to 

improve and grow our parent volunteers.  

Our biggest need right now is YOU! We are in desperate need for 

more volunteers for our Leadership Team and Commi8ee Leads. 

ALL our board members are finishing their term commitments 

and new leaders are needed. Please consider giving a few hours of 

your /me to help support our school.  

Stay Warm and thank-you for all your support!   

Todd, Jill, Brenda, Tracy 

Sweeney PTO Board 

Gree/ngs from the Sweeney PTO... 

JANUARY  

2018 

 

- JOIN US - 

Tuesday 

January 9th 

6:30 - 7:30 PM 

Childcare Provided 
 

sweeneyelempto@gmail.com 

1001 Adams St. | Shakopee, MN 55379 | (952) 496-5832 

Mee2ng Schedule 
 

September 12th 

October 10th 

November 14th 

Dec.  NO MEETING 

January 9th 

February 13th 

March 13th 

April 10th 

May 8th 

PTO BOARD: 

• President:  

Todd Kirkland 

(interim) 

• Vice President: 

   Jill Wockenfuss 

• Secretary: 

    Tracy Nelson 

• Treasurer: 

Brenda Kauhane 


